
February 23, 2024.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

• The second reporting period ends on Friday, March 1, 2024.   
• Parent Conferences will be held on Monday, March 25 through Friday, 

March 29, 2024. 
• School will end at 12:25 p.m. from Monday March 25 through Friday, 

March 29, 2024.

If you would like to have a phone or video conference please go to http://
www.instructordave.org/schedules.html and click on Winter Conference Sign Up or 
click here to go directly to the sign up page volunteersignup.org/LM449  

You will receive a confirmation email from Volunteer Sign Up.  You are not 
volunteering for anything.  Volunteer Sign Up was the best free sign up service I 
could find.  

After signing up for a day and time, please contact me to indicate if you want an in 
person, phone, or video conference.  In person conferences will be held in Room 
103.  If you want a phone conference, please indicate the number you would like me 
to use.  If you want a video conference I will send you the Zoom information.

If you would like to communicate via email or text instead, please contact me and 
we will proceed from there.

If you are unable to conference on the stated days and/or times please contact me 
and let me know the day and time that would be suitable for you.

Your child may attend the conference if you wish, but I do not require student 
attendance.  

You are not required to have a conference.  Conferences do not have to be limited 
to this conference week and can be held at any time at your request.  

Sincerely,

Dave P. Martocchio

GRANT SCHOOL 
1425 Washington Place, San Diego, CA 92103-1792 
Office: 619-860-5500      Fax: 619-297-8404

Dave P. Martocchio 
InstructorDave@me.com 

InstructorDave.org 
Mobile: 858-354-9417
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